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Raszka Shelley

From: Gallagher Chuck

Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 6:49 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: FW: HB 2589 & HB 3123

 

 

From: rosearab@aol.com [mailto:rosearab@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 10:11 PM 

To: Gallagher Chuck 
Subject: HB 2589 & HB 3123 

 
Dear Committee Administrator Chuck Gallagher, 
  
Please support these two bills:  
  
*HB 2589 would ban the use of neonicotinoid pesticides in Oregon.  
  
*HB 3123 would ban the application of pesticides by air, with minor exceptions. 
  
This is an awesome state to live in and I want it to be safe for my family and I and all the creatures that 
share it with us. 
  
Please... for all of our health. 
  
Thank you, 
Sincerely, 
  
Kim Vicklund 
1548 Hartell St 
Medford, OR 97504 


